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Remote Meeting Policy 

 

 

All Board meetings will be open to the public except those portions that are executive 
sessions. The Board will make reasonable efforts to ensure that all meetings are held in 
an appropriate facility that can adequately accommodate all members of the public who 
wish to attend. When the Board schedules a meeting on at least one week's notice, it 
will give or electronically transmit public notice of the time and place to the news media 
and conspicuously post the notice in one or more designated public locations at least 72 
hours before the meeting. Notice of other meetings will be given or electronically 
transmitted, to the extent practicable, to the news media and conspicuously posted at 
one or more designated public locations at a reasonable time before the meeting. When 
the Board has the ability to do so, it will conspicuously post meeting notices on the 
District's website. If videoconferencing or online technology is used, the public notice 
for the meeting will inform the public, identify the location of the Board member who is 
participating via videoconference or online technology, and state that the public has the 
right to attend at any of the locations. If a meeting is streamed live over the Internet, 
the notice will inform the public of the website's Internet address. Voting may be done 
through videoconferencing, provided that the Board member can be seen and heard 
while the voting is taking place. 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Trustees on July 14, 2025 

 


